
From: Russ Powell
To: Dale Bickel
Subject: Resumption of Operations at Licensed Parameters - WPAC and WYSX
Date: Friday, October 18, 2013 10:11:07 AM

Dear Mr. Bickel,
 
            Special Temporary Authority was granted to two stations licensed to Stephens
Media Group – Ogdensburg, LLC, WPAC(FM), Ogdensburg, New York (77827), and
WYSX(FM) (49708), Morristown, New York, due to a lightning strike that destroyed a great
deal of equipment.  WPAC was operating pursuant to an STA that was extended by a letter
signed by you and dated September 11, 2013 (BESTA-20130816AAN) and WYSX was
operating pursuant to an STA granted by means of a letter signed by you and dated
February 20, 2013.  An application to extend the WYSX STA was filed on July 24 (BESTA-
20130724ADJ), but was not acted upon, to my knowledge.  This is written to notify the
Commission that both stations have resumed licensed operation, and did so on October 11,
2013.
            Please let me know if this letter is sufficient to constitute notice of the resumption
of licensed operation for both stations. 
 
Regards,
 
Russ Powell
Attorney for Stephens Media Group – Ogdensburg, LLC
 
Russell C. Powell
Taylor & Powell, PLLC

888 16th Street, N.W., Suite 800
Washington, DC  20006
 
(202) 420-7880
(301) 943-7969 (cell)
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